DAV/PE/MN/2016-17/No.69 XA
D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI -87
Dear Parent, December 07, 2016

The school is organizing an Educational trip to India International Science Festival on December 09,
2016 within school timings. This trip will give an excellent opportunity to your ward to get wider
exposure to innovations, advancements and futuristic science in India and abroad.

The students must note the following important instructions:
e Students must wear their I-cards and bring notepads, pens etc.
e Students must bring lunch and water bottles.
Students must not bring/wear any valuables/jewellery etc.
¢ They must NOT bring cameras or mobiles.
e Students must maintain proper discipline.
For any queries, please contact Mr Neeraj Aggarwal @ 9990813321

Regards
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